
 

From the Pastor                                December 20, 2020 
 

 As we approach Christmas Day, 
may our hearts be “enlarged” as we 
REJOICE in the dear Saviour’s birth.  
 Join us tonight for a brief pro-
gram as the Christmas story is con-
veyed.  Bring your boys and girls to 
participate on the stage during the 

presentation (special gift for each boy and girl).   
 The corona virus interrupted our original plans, but 
the Lord will be magnified and the devil defeated.  Hope to 
see YOU tonight! 

 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNION will be observed this coming 
Wednesday.  We want to emphasize the blessed WORD 

(Sword of the Spirit) and the blessed BLOOD (the Banner).  
Communion will be served to our folk sitting in every other 

pew.  The juice and the bread will be served in separate cups.  
We want everyone to be comfortable as we observe the  

COMMAND of the LORD to celebrate until HE comes again. 
 

 
 
 

 

NOTE of THANKS:  Nancy and I are appreciative 
for all the prayers and displays of love during 

our recent health concerns.  Also, thank you for 
every expression of Christmas love that has 

been shown.  We love you.  MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
 

 

 
  
 

   

Be reminded of our theme for 2021…I BELIEVE GOD. 
May we not be discouraged but encouraged! 

May we increase, not decrease, our vision                                 
for the coming year!  

  

 

 

 



 

DECEMBER 30th...SINGSPIRATION!                                                                        
***In addition to the congregational singing,                                           
we want each individual or group that sings 

throughout the year to have ready a song that 
you enjoy singing.  List will be made December 

27th.  Let’s go out of 2020 praising the Lord!  
 

 

 
 

 

ROOF PROJECT REPORT:  25% of the $60,000 goal 
has been received!  Keep praying and giving as 

the Lord may lead.  We are trusting the                           
Lord for victory! 

 

 
 

 
CONTACT us if you know of a family in need                                        

of a box of food for Christmas. 
 
 
 
 

May we continue to PRAY and FAST for revival and for the many 
needs of our church. 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   8,774.50 
Faith Promise .................     1,372.50 
Missions ..........................        105.00 
Roof .................................     1,379.00 
Building Fund ................          20.00 
Miscellaneous .................          85.50                                           
 

TOTAL .......................... $11,736.50 

Serving In The Nursery: 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Terri Marlowe 
  

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


